
Study Abroad 
Missouri Valley College encourages students to consider studying abroad for a summer, a semester, or a year 
as a way to enhance their cultural experience and personal growth. Typically students study abroad in their 
junior or senior year. MVC strongly encourages freshmen students to experience their first year of college on 
campus before taking the step of studying abroad. Contact Kayleigh Barnes, Coordinator of Study Abroad, 
barnesk@moval.edu or 660-831-4122 for more information. 
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